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WEDNESDAY 18th DECEMBER 2019 

On Wednesday we 

went on a trip with 

students and 

teachers to explore 

the island. Around 

8 a.m. we all met in 

front of the school. 

We got on the bus 

and drove south 

from the north of 

the island for some time before the bus stopped and we were able to go on a 

beautiful walk through the sand dunes in an area called Maspalomas.   

First we all took a photo of the whole team in front of the amazing view of the 

sand dunes and the ocean. Then we walked across the dunes to the coast. There 

were two groups of people on the way through the dunes - those who walked 

normally on the path and 

those who ran in the 

sand dunes, jumped in 

the sand and rolled 

down the hills and so 

on... Most of the students 

also took off their shoes 

and let their feet being 

massaged by small sticks 

and stones in the sand.  

After some time we turned onto the beach and headed towards the ocean. 

The beach was called Playa de Inglés. The sea air there was very pleasant, there 

was a light breeze and the ocean was waving. We had a snack and went 

swimming. The ocean was quite cold, so most people only got their feet wet, but 

there were 

some students 

who swam in 

the water so 

long that they 

got cold. But 

the Canarias 

sun quickly 

warmed them 

up. 
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We sunbathed on the beach 

and enjoyed the warm 

weather for a while and 

then slowly made our way 

to the lighthouse and 

around the nature reserve 

back to the bus. We 

walked past all sorts of 

stalls, so most of us bought 

ice cream or something else to eat. We also remembered to take pictures by the 

beach with the lava rocks. We also walked past the sand dunes so we could 

enjoy the view of the beauty one last time. Finally, we got on the bus and 

enjoyed all the experiences of the morning. 

In the afternoon we went to the 

opposite side of Gran Canaria, 

to the mountains.  We drove for 

quite a long time, about an hour 

and a half, but finally we 

arrived at the target place. The 

air here was completely 

different, fresh and 

mountainous, it is hard to say if 

it was more pleasant to breathe by the ocean or here in the mountains, but we 

know that both are very pleasant and healthy.  

We walked around for a while before we reached our destination. It was really 

beautiful; we enjoyed a beautiful view of the city. There were rivers of clouds 

all around us and it gave a very pleasant impression. After some time walking 

around and enjoying the views, we had to make our way back. The evening was 

already in the spirit of 

relaxation and rest. We 

enjoyed the whole day 

very much and it was 

an unforgettable 

experience for us.  
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